From:

To: Assistance Bill Consultation
Subject: Clear breach of right to privacy
Date: Monday, 3 September 2018 6:39:07 PM

This is utterly unacceptable.
Let's be like China. Are we planning on organ harvesting next? Why not, we have plenty

of people in illegal detention centres already, just like China.

We are already in breach of human rights as per the UN. Don't add to the list.





